
 

 

 

 

 

Would you like to know more about how to 

support your child’s speech and language 

development? 

If yes, come along to a free session where we will share information 

about how speech and language develops and also provide you 

with ideas and strategies to help your child.  

There will also be an opportunity to chat to the therapist and ask any 

questions you have about your child’s communication.  
Sessions will be held via Microsoft Teams. 

Please see the following information about the  

2 different sessions and the dates they will be run.   

Phone 01383 627075 to reserve your place 

(If no answer, leave a message and we will call you back asap) 

 

  
 

Let’s Talk! 
Come to this session if you want to 

learn more about how to help 

your child with:   

 

 understanding of language 

 vocabulary development 

 ability to join words into 

phrases and sentences 

 

Let’s be Clear! 
Come to this session if you want 

to learn about how to help your 

child with:  

 

 development of speech 

sounds 

 pronunciation of words 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Please note! We offer 2 different sessions 

To find the right session for you, click the QR code 

and watch the video 

 



 

SLT Parent Information Sessions 

Phone 01383 627075  to reserve your place     

(If no answer, please leave a message and we will call 

you back asap) 

Sessions will be held via Microsoft Teams 

SLT Parent Advice line  

The Fife Speech and Language Therapy Service also run a 

telephone advice line for parent/carers. If you would like to speak 

to a therapist about your child, please call:  

01592 226699 Tues 2-4pm or Thurs 10-12noon 

 

Let’s be Clear! 
 

 

 

 

 

Topic: Speech sounds 

and pronunciation 

 

Tuesday 16th January 2024 

 

9.30 -11am 

 

Monday 11th March 2024 
1-2.30pm 

 

Wednesday 8th May 2024 9.30-11am 

Let’s Talk! 
 

 

 

 

 

Topic:  Language 

development (words, 

phrases, sentences) 
 

Monday 19th February 2024 1-2.30pm 

Tuesday 16th April 2024 9.30-11am 

Wednesday 19th June 2024  1-2.30pm 


